
Cuban Experts Issue Statement
Condemning Washington's False
'Sonic Attacks' Claim

Havana, November 15 (RHC)-- The Cuban Society of Otorhinolaryngology has joined other Cuban
organizations and institutions in condemning what they call Washington's false claim that U.S. diplomats
were the victims of 'sonic attacks' here in Havana.

The Cuban entity issued a statement in the context of an the international scientific workshop on
endoscopic surgery taking place in the Cuban capital with the participation of specialists from the United
States, Mexico and Austria.

Scientists and experts from around the world agree that the U.S. government has failed to prove that the
incidents really occurred, much less that Cuba was in any way involved.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/147468-cuban-experts-issue-statement-
condemning-washingtons-false-sonic-attacks-claim
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